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14th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Choir News 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the choir have been invited to perform at 2 important local events. 
 

1. The Thorley Platt Memorial Concert at Sir Thomas Boughey High School on Thursday 27th April at 6pm 
2. Music Thru’ the Decades at Audley Theatre on Saturday 1st July 

 
Thorley Platt Concert 

The choir will be performing 2 songs at this concert wearing school uniform. You will be expected to take your 
child to Sir Thomas Boughey and stay to watch the performance. Further details will be given nearer the time. 

 
Music Thru’ the Decades 

The choir will be performing one song by themselves and joining in with the finale, wearing school uniform.  
 

Children will also be able to join in with any of the following songs that will be led by other performers. Joining in 
with this is optional. If they would like to, they will need to have appropriate clothes/costumes. 

 
o Supercalafragalistic – pretty dresses or trousers, shirts, bow ties in keeping with those worn in the 

film. 
o Chitty Chitty Bang Bang – trousers, shirt and braces or a dress similar to the ones worn in the 

film. 
o Elvis Presley – Old fashioned soldier uniforms 
o Grease – t-shirt, necktie, swing skirt or ¾ length trousers 

  
There will be a meeting for parents on Sunday 2nd April at 6pm in the Boughey Arms Pub lead by the Music 
Thru’ the Decades team, for parents of children who are taking part. Children will also be expected to attend 3 or 
4 rehearsals at the Boughey Arms or the Halmerend Institute on Sundays 5-7pm nearer to the performance date. 

 
Mrs Webb and other members of staff will be present at these meetings and rehearsals, however children taking 
part in these events outside school will remain the responsibility of the parents at all times. 

 
These events may seem a long way off, but we do need to confirm numbers and plan rehearsals so please send 
reply slips back to school as soon as possible. Any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Mrs C. Webb 
Subject Manager for Music 
 

 
Child’s name _____________________________________ class __________________ 
 
I would like my child to take part in the Thorley Platt Memorial Concert at Sir Thomas Boughey on 27 th April at 
6pm. I will require _____ audience tickets. 
I would like my child to take part in the Music Thru’ the Decades Concert at Audley Theatre on 1st July. 
 
I understand that my child will remain my responsibility at all times during rehearsals and the 
performance. 
 
 

 
Signed______________________________ Date _______________________________ 


